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PUPIL FREE DAY TOMORROW! 
Last day of term 1, Thursday 13th 

April, 2:10 pm dismissal  

News from John & Silvia éé 
 

We still have another week left of Term 1but as this is 

our last newsletter for the term we would like to thank 

the whole school community for their work this term. 

Staff have worked tirelessly to ensure your child has 

an engaging and positive learning experience. A 

reminder Term 2 starts on Monday 1
st
 May. 

We had a wonderful  Harmony Day celebration on 

Wednesday 29
th

 March. Harmony is one of our school 

values. At Torrensville Primary we focus on getting 

along, supporting each other and working together 

as a community throughout the year.  

Harmony is about cultural respect for everyone who 

calls Australia home- from the traditional owners of 

this land to those who have come from many 

countries around the world.  

Thank you to the Harmony Day Committee in 

preparing the event, the students presenting and the 

families that attended. The Student Ambassadors did 

an amazing job in organising and running the 

Assembly. There was a very special feel to the 

day ,that really highlighted our embracing of 

multiculturalism and diversity at Torrensville Primary. 

Casual Day, Thursday 13
th

 April  

On Thursday the Student Voice group have organised 

a Casual Day. Please wear neat casual dress, and bring 

a gold coin donation.  
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celebrations!  


